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AK Industries, Inc.

P.O. Box 640



           Phone (574)-936-6022

Plymouth, IN. 46563-0640

           Fax (574)-936-5811

February 18, 2021
Dear Valued Customer,

AK Industries would like to thank you for your business and continued loyalty to our company. Your satisfaction is very important to us, and we hope we have been successful in providing you with excellent customer service and products, as that is our goal. 

Unfortunately, Steel Prices have continued to increase over the past few weeks, and AK Industries will need to increase the current 8% net surcharge on all Steel Covers to a 20% net surcharge effective March 1st, 2021. We have also received steady increases on material for our fiberglass, and unfortunately for the time being will need to add a 10% net surcharge to our Fiberglass basins also effective March 1st, 2021.  This will include any existing quotes that become an order after March 1st, 2021. Our Aluminum covers and fittings will remain at the current list price without a surcharge at this time. This charge is being passed down from our suppliers.  This is not a price increase; AK Industries gains no profit from the surcharge adder.  

We are going to continue watching the Steel and Fiberglass prices coming into AK Industries and will be adjusting the surcharge prices based on current material cost.  We hope this is something that will only last for a short time, as we wish we did not have to pass this cost down to our customers.

We look forward to your continued business as we continue to strive to be The Best Around Underground.

Sincerely,

John Sabo

John Sabo

President  
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